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 We encourage all PWDA students to  participate in
their class and individual photos on Sunday, May 7. 
There is no obligation to purchase photos.

Sunday, May 7, 2023
11-5 p.m.

EPAC of PWDA Picture
Day
Sunday, March 19, 2023
12-5 P.M.

Gallery link to photos will be provided for
preview and order
Picture Day details and appointment times will
be distributed in April
Costumes will be sent home with students in
April
Price list of packages will be available soon


